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Time: 
Place: 

Present: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JULY 8, 1976 

Centerville Municipal Building, Council Chambers & Law Library 

Mayor Victor Green 
Councilmembers Russell Sweetman 

Nora Lake 
Charles McQueeney 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Chief of Police William Randolph 
Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar 
City Planner Garth Reynolds 
Youth Board Chairman Richard Ernst 
Washington Township Representative William Johnson 

Mr. Ernst outlined how Youth Programs in the Centerville-Washington Township 
Community come into being . Participents in the Creative Youth Magazine Award 
Program were present to receive first place awards in the various arts. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed for Council the Federal L.E.A .A. Grant awarded the 
City of Centerville for a Youth Officer. First year funding has been approved, 
it would be necessary for the City to fund the second year if the project is 
to continue. Council concurred with Mr. Kenning 1 s recommendation to accept 
first year funding in total. 

The environmental swale in the Black Oak Forest Subdivision was discussed. 
Council concurred with the treatment of the swale as included in the 
Agreement for Section One. 

Council concurred that sections of the Zoning Ordinance amendment be 
considered during Work Sessions, they be broken down into Residential, Business, 
etc. for Council's review. 

Mr. Kenning advised that Waylo Representatives are willing to sell the 
property at Main and Franklin Streets or lease portions, but at a high cost. 
He recommended that a trip be made to Tulsa for further contact. Mr. Sweetman 
suggested that a phone call be made before the trip. 

Councilman Leonard Stubbs entered the Meeting at this time. 

Council concurred that recommendations of the Charter Review Committee 
be considered during a Council Work Session at which the Committee will be 
present . 

Mr. Kenning reviewed Section 8, a new HUD Program providing rent 
supplement, Chevy Chase Park has applied for this assistance. Council 
concurred that comments be directed to HUD concerning Chevy Chase as 
Centerville does not have grounds to object to this application. Suggestions 
were offered by Council to be incorporated in the letter. Mayor Green 



suggested that a HUD Official come to Centerville to hear t he City's 
experience concerning Chevy Chase. 

Approved: « & _______ 
~ayor ' 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Cl erk of Counci 1 


